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VINTCOM TECHNOLOGY
(Translation)

August 21, 2020

Subject: Notification of Substitution for Songkran Holiday (Additional)
To: The President

The Stock Exchange of Thailand

As the Cabinet resolution on August 13, 2020 has declared September 4, 2020 and September 7, 2020

as a holiday to compensate for the Songkran Holiday which was earlier cancelled due to the Covid-19 autbreak,

Vintcom Technology Public Company Limited has considered and deemed appropriate to announce

as additional holiday on September 4, 2020 and September 7, 2020.

Please be informed accordingly.

Your Sincerely
-Signature-
(Mrs. Songsri Srirungroungjit)
Managing Director

Vintcom Technology Public Company Limited
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